

Expansion at Tri-City Pollution Control Plant in Oregon City.

## Thank You Everyone!

## SEWAGE-TREATMENT AGREEMENT REACHED MEETING NEEDS OF NORTH CLACKAMAS COUNTY

On December 18, 2008, the Board of Clackamas County Commissioners (BCC) made the goal of protecting our environment more of a reality. Acting as the governing board of both Clackamas County Service District No. 1 (CCSD #1) and the Tri-City Service District, the BCC adopted an Intergovernmental Agreement (IGA) years in the making. It serves as the legal framework for how the Tri-City Water Pollution Control Plant in Oregon City will be expanded by CCSD #1 to meet the growing sewage-processing demands of North Clackamas County.

This IGA is the result of hard work and collaboration by the BCC and (1) the Tri-City Advisory Board, representing the cities of Oregon City, Gladstone and West Linn on behalf of the Tri-City District, and (2) the Citizen Advisory Council for CCSD #1, serving unincorporated areas of North Clackamas County, as well as Milwaukie and Happy Valley. Read more at http://www.riverhealth.org/.

This agreement is the formal recognition that the longstanding debate is over about how the County will meet its obligation to protect our streams. It's also great for business and the economy!

The Clackamas County Business Alliance says Thank You everyone!

